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<Highlight 1>: Negociations with the landholders of the roost sites  

Within the conservation of the biodiversity, the staff of Dahari responsible of the natural resources managment 
realized the 9 of November, a field visit on the roost site of the fruit bat Livingstone’s in Kangani (Nyumakele area). 
The staff met the landholder of the site, Mr Ahamadi Abdallah Djoumoi to discuss the process to put in place the 
futur agreement between him and Dahari, to protect the roost site. 

 

<Highlight 2>: Article about Dahari’s activities  

On the 29th of November, 2017, the Comorian newspaper Alwatan, n°3314, published an article about the activities 
of Dahari on the protection of the forest resource. 

 

<Highlight 3>: Article about the conservation of Biodiversity  

On the 7th of December, 2017, the Comorian newspaper Alwatan, n°3319, published an article about the conservation 
of  biodiversity giving more details on the approach of Dahari and mainly about the signature of the agreements with 
the landholders of the roosts sites of Livingstone’s fruit bat. 

 

 
 

Highlight 1: Field visit with the landholder from Kangani to discuss about the future agreement for the roost site. 
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